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Please find below a book review submission for CJNSE.  The review is currently unpublished and not under consideration elsewhere.  If this submission is accepted, CJNSE will be granted first publication rights and I will not publish the same review in whole or part elsewhere for one year after publication. I am willing to work with the relevant editors to bring the review manuscript to publication in a timely fashion.
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